
MICHAEL RUHS - NSW CIS BLUES AWARD
A Stunning Outcome!

Congratulations to Michael Ruhs who was recently awarded a CIS Blues Award at the CIS Sports
Awards celebrating achievements in 2019. Michael’s team (NSW’s) was awarded the Secondary
Team of the Year Award, recognising their performance at the NSWs All Schools Championships.
In addition,  Michael has continued with the sporting success that he enjoyed in 2019 when he
was called up to the Young Socceroos, Under 20 side to play in an international youth competition
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in the Netherlands.  Michael performed extremely well with some encouraging words from Head
Coach, Gary Van Egmond.

Michael had a great time getting valuable experience. He played alongside former Thomas
Hassall student Adrian Neoklis, currently playing in Spain. It is so good seeing two boys playing
side by side for their country.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2


	CIS Sports Award.png
	Mikey and Adrian - Netherlands.jpg

